
Caldwell Schools Accepting Open-Enrollment Applications for 2018-19 

Caldwell Exempted Village School District is currently accepting Open-Enrollment applications for the 

2018-2019 school year.  Parents, if you live outside of our district boundaries but would like your 

child/children to attend Caldwell Schools in 2018-2019, you need to complete an application for each 

child.   Applications are being collected in the Superintendent’s Office between April 1 and June 30, 

2018. If you have any questions, or need an application, please call Denitra Warner at the Caldwell 

Schools District Office at 740-732-5637. 


